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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
MONTREAL, P. Q.

Dear Sir Arthur

At the last regular meeting of the 

Board of Management, held September 10th, I was instructed 

to forward to you the nomination of Dr. C. P. Howard to 

fill the vacancy on the Committee of Seven, created by the 

resignation of Dr. F. Finley.

Yours very truly,
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